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Call for Comment: Draft TGA approach to disclosure of 
commercially confidential information (CCI) 

 
Dear member, 
 
The CHC invites you to comment on the paper - Draft TGA approach to disclosure of commercially 
confidential information (CCI). Comments are invited on all aspects of the draft paper.   
 
Submissions are welcome to the CHC  by COB Friday, 16 August for submission to the TGA by the     
29 August 2013.  
 
The purpose of this consultation is to provide feedback to the TGA on the content of this draft document 
which outlines how it defines "commercially confidential information" and its approach to the disclosure of 
that information. Please note that the document is in a draft form to indicate that it does not represent the 
TGA's final views. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
CHC Head of Regulatory Affairs   Emma Burchell    0451 681 663 
Emma.Burchell@chc.org.au  
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